
Worker’s Compensation
Insurance Letter

201 East Washington Avenue
P.O. Box 7901
Madison, WI 53707-7901
Telephone:  (608) 266-1340
e-mail:  DWDDWC@dwd.state.wi.us

Departmen
INS # 413
Date February 17, 2000
Program Claims Management
Type Procedural
Replaces
To: Insurance Carriers and
From: Judy Norman Nunnery,

Subject: Changes to Medical Re

Purpose: To provide information on 
         Medical reports

Background:  The Division has empir
revise Wis. Admin. Code section 80.02
supplementary report for final payment
numerical data strongly suggest that th
medical report to an insurer is not in al
historically interpreted by the Division. 
the requirements for submitting medica
some instances, contrary to best pract

Based on these data, the Division will b
the changes will be to adequately addr
adhering to the realities inherent in cla
the WKC-13 and , possibly, the WKC-1

Action Requested:    The Division has
internal staff as a beginning point to re
WCAC and insurers for changes to the
share the preliminary recommendation
insured employers to obtain comments
revised based on input and developed
and on forms.

Inquiries: .  As the Division moves for
apprise you of all pertinent developme
free to contact me at (608) 266-6841 o

Enclosures:  None
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nning for changes to the requirements for

l and anecdotal data that support the need to
(e) which relates, in part, to submitting a
 compensation and a final medical report.  The
ime required for a medical practitioner to send a
ment with the requirement of the Code, as
ecdotally, several groups have informed us that

eports are confusing; difficult to implement; and, in
s in claims handling.

recommending changes to the Code.  The intent of
 the Division's statutory monitoring needs while
 handling.  In addition, changes will be made to
o reflect changes that will be made to the code.

stablished a Technical Review Group comprised of
w and make preliminary recommendations to the
de and associated forms.  The current plan is to
eveloped by the group with selected insurers/self-
d additional input.  The recommendations will be

o appropriate language for inclusion in the Code

rd with this plan, we will solicit your input and
.  If you have questions or comments, please feel
-mail me at normanju@dwd.state.wi.us


